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E-Centreline: to be issued quarterly (currently issued bi-monthly) with a short bulletin to be issued 
between quarters. Format and content to be revised to make greater use of digital technology. 

Leaderboard and Performance Medals Listing – this is very close to being finalised and will be 
posted on the DNSW facebook page and the DNSW website as soon as possible. Thank you to 
committee member Jo Gunn and her husband for their work on collating the results from the 2020-
2021 period. 

Pirouettes Party – is cancelled for 2021. Annual Awards and Performance medals will be presented 
at the DNSW Clarendon December competition if possible. 

Amateur Owner Rider Australian Championships –  Dressage NSW will submit an Expression of 
Interest to conduct the Championships in 2022. Date and location to be confirmed. 

 Clarendon Events – hopefully the December competition will be able to be conducted, in 
conjunction with a training day to give horses and riders an opportunity of exposure prior to 
competition. 

Nominate Survey – judges, riders, clubs, scribes – Pamela Bice has collated the survey results and 
will now determine what areas can be addressed by education and what areas need to be addressed 
by updating the technology. 

 

Next Meeting – 12th October 2021 

 

 


